

Welcome to our Classroom 6th Grade ELAR

2022 - 2023



I am so excited to share in your sixth-grade journey and to create amazing school memories with you. My goal this year is to give you every opportunity to laugh and learn in our classroom. I hope you find a safe space to continue to grow as a student, a friend, and the amazing person you are meant to be.

I want this to be your best school year ever!

Just a little about me

This is my second year teaching 6th grade ELAR at Otto Middle School.

I enjoy travelling with my husband, daughter, and our little Chihuahua, Blossom Rose.

My favorite pastime is nature and landscape photography, and spending as much time outside as possible. I love exploring any place outdoors to capture images of wildlife in their natural habitats.

As a middle-school student, my favorite books were The Outsiders, That was Then, This is Now, and Rumble Fish by S.E. Hinton.

I am an Army Veteran and have spent time in many beautiful locations around the world – Texas and South Korea being two of my favorites!

And...I enjoy being Happy!

My Learning Mantra: I may not know everything, but I'm willing to learn anything



Important Contacts

brenda.sizemore@pisd.edu

My Extension: 469-752-8549

OMS Front Office: 469-752-8500

OMS Principal: Amy Robison

OMS Asst Principal A-M: Mark Kelly

OMS Asst Principal N-Z: Kelly Foster

-- In Our Classroom --

If what you are doing is Disrespectful -

Interferes with learning -

Hurts someone physically or emotionally -

Or

Prevents you from being The Best Version of YOU

THEN

-- Make a Better Choice --